
Dear Mrs. Gerard, Mr. Tammi, and Members of the school Board, 

 

Please accept my resignation as a Paraprofessional at Indus School. My last day will be November 11, 
2022. I have accepted a position at Essentia Health in  International Falls. The job is 1 mile from my 
house as opposed to 32 miles drive to Indus. I was also offered a significant raise which I could not turn 
down. 

 

Thank you for my years at Indus. I have made many friends and I will miss everybody. I will take with me 
many lessons learned and an abundance of memories. 

 

I wish you all well, 

 

Sincerely, 

             

Kristine Morgan 


